
Your Parents Association needs you! 
The Parent Association can only work if there are enough Parents involved to make it happen. 

Some of our previous members have left us as their children finished school, and we were very 

happy to welcome some new members - we would be even happier to have a few more parents 

involved. 

 

What do we do ? 

We meet usually once a month for about 1 hour, have an update from the Principal and discuss 

issues that have come up, giving parents perspectives on school matters. 

We organise fundraising events (like the table quiz), so we can support worthwhile projects in the 

school – this year we gave money to the Music Department (instruments), funded a chickencoop 

+chickens, provided food for graduation and funded two student of the year awards. 

We help out at school functions with catering, especially at the graduation (which is a big task and 

we usually need extra volunteers for this) 

We are a friendly mixed group of parents and are very welcoming to new members and new ideas.  

So please let us know … 

• If you want to join the committee 

• If you would be willing to support the committee at special tasks (Table Quiz, Helping at 

Events) 

• If you have any fundraising or other ideas 

We would love to hear from you, 

Your Parent Association Committee 

parentassociation@stmacdaras.ie 

So, we would be delighted to have you 

• If you are a new parent to the school 

• Or if you have been around for a while and are 

interested now 

• If you have been in this or another Parent 

Association before 

• Or if you are a new to Parent Associations 

• If you want to join for the long haul  

• Or if you just want to do a year 

• If you want to take on a role (Secretary, Treasurer 

etc) 

• Or If you just want to be an ‘ordinary member’ 

 

mailto:parentassociation@stmacdaras.ie


 

 


